
TOWN OF STANDISH BUDGET COMMITTEE 
REMOTE AND HYBRID MEETING POLICY 

Pursuant to Section XII of the Town of Standish Town Council Remote and Hybrid 
Meeting Policy adopted by the Town Council on August 10, 2021, the Budget Committee hereby 
adopts that policy for itself, as may be amended from time to time (current version attached 
hereto).  Unless the context dictates otherwise, references to the Town Council shall be replaced 
with the “Budget Committee”, and references to Town Councilors shall be replaced with 
“Budget Committee members.” 

Adopted by vote of the Budget Committee after hearing on March 22, 2022.
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